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Newsletter – March 2018 
 

Wembley Central & Alperton Residents’ Association 

For the Community by the Community 

 

www.wcara.org.uk T: 07956 228740 
Facebook: wcara.org.uk Twitter: wcara_info 

 

Dear Residents, 

As you know, the public meeting on 28 February had to be 
cancelled due to adverse weather conditions.  

It is now being held on Monday 19 March, same venue, Barham 
Primary School, Danethorpe Road, HA0 4RQ. 

Please arrive by 6:45pm for a 7pm start 

Agenda 

6.30 – 7.00 Arrivals and registrations 

7:00 – 7:15 Welcome & Introductions 

7:15 – 8:10 Council Officials Q&A 

8:10 – 8:30 Break 

8:30 – 8:50 Safer Neighbourhood Team  

8;50 – 9:00 Elections & Adopting the Constitutions 

9;00 – Close 

We are here to represent the interests of local residents. Together we 
can make a difference. 

Come to our first public meeting to hear from local Councillors, 
officials and the police on matters which concern of all of us. This is 
your opportunity to ask questions and what they are doing to keep 
our neighbourhood cleaner and more secure.  

 

   

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 19th March, 6:45pm 
for 7pm  start 

Public Meeting  

Barham Primary School, 
Danethorpe Road, Wembley, 
Middlesex HA0 4RQ 

 

Important Links 
Brent Council 

www.Brent.gov.uk 

www.keepwembleytidy.co.uk 

www.police.co.uk 

Local GPs – www.NHS.co.uk 
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2. Crime Prevention 

 

Burglaries are still a matter of concern in both Wembley Central and 
Alperton wards. 
 
We now have active WhatsApp groups in the following streets:  
Bassingham Road, Bowrons Avenue, Braemar Avenue, Scarle Road. 
 
Come and hear how you can get one up and running in your street.  
 
3. Volunteers 
 
We are very keen to hear from residents who are able to play an active 
part in the Association.  We need all the help we can get if we are to make 
a difference in our community.  
 
We are aiming to build a system of street representatives.  
 
And we are specifically looking for a web page manager/comms to be on 
our Committee.  
 
And an auditor to check our Accounts annually.  
 
I look forward to meeting you all at our first public meeting on Monday 19th 
March. 
 
Kind regards 

Chirag Gir 
Acting Chair 
Email: info@wcara.org.uk 
 
 

 

 

Police Advice 
 

1) To report a crime, call 101 or 
go online to 
www.met.police.uk. In an 
emergency, call 999  

 
2) Take a photograph of your 

valuables. It is the only way 
the police can prove it 
belongs to you if a burglar is 
stopped or stolen property 
retrieved. It also helps 
insurance claims.  

 
3) Mark your jewellery by using a 

traceable liquid such as 
‘SmartWater’. 

 
4) Avoid keeping jewellery in 

your bedrooms and 
bathrooms – these are often 
the first places a burglar will 
look. 

 
5) Consider Installing intruder 

burglar alarms and outside 
security lights. 

 
6) Leave some lights on and use 

timer switches when you go 
out. 

 

 

 

 
 


